VICTORIAN

PORTS Q2MBOURNE Victorian Notice to Mariners

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information

MELBOURNE, 21 December 2016
AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA
No. 366 (T) - 2016

PORT OF MELBOURNE

SWANSON DOCK EAST - CATHODIC PROTECTION REHABILITATION WORKS

EXTENDED
Date: 21 December 2016
Refer: NTM 212(T) - 2016 is cancelled
Details: Mariners are advised that rehabilitation works on the cathodic protection

system at Swanson Dock East which was due for completion on or about
30 September 2016 will be extended till around 15 February 2017.

The works will be conducted beneath the wharf along the entirety of
Swanson Dock East and require the use of workboats and barges.

Works will be carried out Monday to Friday during daylight hours with all
equipment moored beyond the northern end of Swanson Dock East each
evening and on weekends.

Further information can be obtained from Melbourne VTS on VHF channel
12.

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the
works. Vessels berthed at Swanson Dock East must not use their engines
whilst personnel are beneath the wharf.
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Further notice: Further notice will be issued.

£ i
Roy Stanbrook

Harbour Master

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safefy Act 2010 (Vic)
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account.

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Viclorian Ports Corporation (Melbourne) website
wwwvicports vic.gov. au



